
This week we have: 

- Written letters and setting descriptions based on our class book; Stone Age Boy. 

- Divided 2 digit numbers by 1 digit numbers using place value counters.  

- Used squash nets, rackets and balls to rally the ball both independently and with a partner.  

- Sketched and drawn some Stone Age artefacts using different materials. 

 

This week’s homework involves solving some multiplication and division problems, the spelling 

words all have an apostrophe to show missing letters and the English part of the homework is to use 

these spellings in some sentences about the Stone Age. 

 PE will mostly be indoors this term as we will be covering dance and squash. Plimsolls or 

trainers in PE kits are required.   

 Please encourage your child to log in and use Maths Whizz and Times Table Rock Stars at 

home. Regular use of these sites can have an incredibly positive impact on your child’s Maths 

progress and really enhances their number knowledge.  

  

Enjoy the weekend. 

Mr Brown. 


